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Dear Parent/Carer,  ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​                         30 April 2025 

As Year 11’s approach their first week of written GCSE examinations, in addition to their usual lessons, we are 
supporting students with Pre Exam Revision workshops. These are run by subject teachers immediately before 
each exam. 

When students are not in pre exam revision they must continue to follow their usual timetable. This is 
extremely important if students are to achieve the highest grades possible as teachers are 
focussing on exam questions, model answers and top tips for exam success.  

Throughout the exam period we are also providing free breakfast in the canteen from 8.00a.m.  Please 
emphasise the importance of breakfast and encourage your child to arrive early for this.  Please also ensure 
your child brings water in a clear bottle, with the label removed, and that equipment and uniform are checked 
daily.  

At home, please ensure your child is engaged in active revision; for example they should be completing exam 
papers and using mark schemes to improve their work rather than just reading notes. For support, all students 
can access the Year 11 VIP Zone for revision plans, revision strategies, exam papers and wellbeing guides.  

How Parents Can Help: Below is some advice shared earlier in the year. Please continue to use these with 
your child to support effective and healthy study habits, thus enabling your child to approach the final exams 
fully prepared, confident and resilient. 

●​ Supporting Your Child (Good Habits, Revision Strategies and Well-being) 
●​ Advice from Subject Leaders (‘Everything You Need to Know’ and ‘Steps to Success’) 
●​ GCSE Exam Timetable 

On behalf of the Year 11 tutor team, subject teachers and pastoral team, I would like to take this opportunity 
to congratulate Year 11 for embracing our 4 R’s: Ready, Respectful, Responsible and  Resilient, throughout 
their journey at Alperton,  and to wish them the very best in their exams.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Yours Sincerely,  

 
Ms P. Rufo  
Deputy Headteacher​  
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